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As the new school year gets 
under way, so does Fullbrook’s 
programme of outreach work 
with our local primary school 
partners.   

Our staff are looking forward to 
working with children from the 
wider community on projects 
relating to their curriculum.  The 
aim is to provide a taste of 
secondary school life ahead of 
their transition when the time 
comes. 

It was wonderful to see so many 
people at our recent Open 
Evening, eager to find out what 
Fullbrook can offer young 
people as they progress into 
secondary education.  We hope 
you found the evening to be 
informative, and helpful.  

With the deadline drawing close 
for September 2019 admissions, 
I thought it might be useful to 
share some reminders around 
key dates for you.  

Kind regards 

Katie Moore 

Principal of Fullbrook 

 

Maths are the first of our departments to have kicked off their activity 

with local schools.  On Monday 15 October they will be hosting the first 

round of the annual Primary Maths Challenge for Year 5 & 6 pupils.  

The tournament sees teams from our primary partner schools competing 

against each other in a series of maths based challenges throughout the 

year.   

At the end of the 2017/18 academic year, New Haw Community School 

were crowned champions.  Who will be victorious this year?  Stay tuned! 

 

 

 

 

 

WELCOME OFF TO A FLYING START! 

OPEN MORNINGS 2018 

 

SEPTEMBER 2019 YEAR 7 ADMISSIONS 

 
The deadline for September 2019 Year 7 admissions to Fullbrook is 

Wednesday 31 October 2018.  Applications should be submitted online 

via Surrey County Council’s website: 

www.surreycc.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/schools/school-admissions 

Alternatively, you may telephone Surrey County Council on 0300 200 

1004 for details of how to submit a paper application. 

Details of our admissions policy can be found on the Fullbrook website: 

www.fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk 

 

The Fullbrook community inspires an active passion for learning in everyone.  

We challenge, respect and support each other to be better than we ever 

thought we could be. 

 

There are two further Open Mornings taking place on Wednesday 10 and 
Thursday 18 October 2018 for anyone wishing to view the school for 
September 2019 Year 7 admissions.  They offer the perfect opportunity 
to view a ‘typical school day’, and we would encourage anyone who 
attended the Fullbrook Open Evening to also book a daytime tour.   

Tours will be run at 9:15am and 10:15am on each of the dates above by 
appointment.  

Please contact Jackie, Kate or Susan on 01932 349301 to arrange a visit. 

 

http://www.surreycc.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/schools/school-admissions
http://www.fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk/

